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Mr. James O'Reilly, Director
Office of tion and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear latory Commission
Region II - Suit 3100
101 Marietta Str<
Atlanta, Georgf 3 03

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

SEGUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - ANALISIS OF INTERMEDIATE BREAK LOCATIONS -
NCR SCN CEB 8027 - SECOND LVIERIM REPORT

The subject deficiency was initially reported to NRC-01E Inspector
M. Thomas en September 18, 1980, in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). An
interim report was submitted cra October 16, 1980. We expect to submit our
next Mport by January 21, 1981.

TVA has not ccapleted the evaluation of possible consequences of postulated
breaks for the RHR system.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at

FTS 857-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLET AUTHORITY

,

.

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety

/.
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director V

Office of Inspection and Enforcement 1

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission I
Washington, DC 20555 |
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